
WSR 23-03-085
POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed January 14, 2023, 6:35 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the dental quality assurance com-
mission (commission) is withdrawing the policy statement for enforce-
ment of AIDS education and training rules, which was filed on July 14, 
2020, and published under WSR 20-15-080.

The commission is withdrawing this policy statement because it is 
no longer needed. The commission repealed all AIDS training and educa-
tion requirements from dental rules, chapter 246-817 WAC, in compli-
ance with ESHB 1551 (chapter 76, Laws of 2020) on December 23, 2020, 
under WSR 21-01-215.

Individuals requiring information should contact Amber Freeberg, 
program manager, at 360-236-4893.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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